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Thai Glico Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) has relocated its head office from the company’s 

previous location at "898 Ploenchit Tower, 4th Floor, Ploenchit Road, Lumpini Sub-

district, Pathumwan District, Bangkok 10330” to the following address. 

New Address No. 1 Park Silom Tower, 28th Floor, Unit 2802, Convent 

Road, Silom Sub-district, Bang Rak District, Bangkok 10500 

Telephone number 02-695-7500-99 

Facsimile 02-695-7511 

 

The aforementioned new address will come to effect as of March 1st, 2024. 
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